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Due to the efficiency of fuel and how all terrain vehicle have more easy access to 

different roads. In case of an emergency they can be really reliable.  If they were to 

be legal it would benefit users by saving gas and not having to haul big trailers. 

Although some people might not agree on having them on the road, most people 

would not ride them for fun on the streets in my personal opinion it would even 

benefit some cities that have a lot of tourist.  


